King’s Cross

Ms Jenna Litherland

Planning and Development Control
London Borough of Camden

2" Floor

5 Pancras Square

London

N1C 4AG

3 December 2015

Dear Ms Litherland -

KING’S CROSS CENTRAL: SUBMISSION OF DETAILS OF RESERVED MATTERS,
BUILDING S2, LONDON N1C




The proposals are described in more detail within the accompanying suite of documents,
including the Planning Statement, Urban Design Report, Drawing Package and
Environmental Sustainability Plan.

| trust that the above information is acceptable and | look forward to receiving confirmation
that the applications have been validated and are in progress. Should you have any
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Laura Murray

Enc.



